South Hills Spiritual Retreat Committee Minutes
Date: 8/26/15 Opened meeting at 6:40pm with Serenity Prayer and 12 & 12. Meeting closed at 7:30pm with Serenity Prayer.
Anniversaries: Erin S. - 4 years, Tanner C. - 30 days!! Congratulations!
Attendance: See **
Old Business:  
· Treasurer’s Report: Vacant- Mark W. acting- Final report submitted to committee.
Summary: Retreat campers brought in $1443.00. 50/50, merchandise and donations brought in about $317.00. Food expenses $451.98, electric bill $44.00. Other expenses included $179.62. Total bank deposit was $1123.48. With the current balance plus $100 in petty cash and $10.00 in savings, our bank account sits at $2045.10 barring any additional expenses that may come in to the committee.
Making a deposit of $175.00 to the Hollywood Theater for our next event October 19. 
· Merchandise Report: Jody J. – Final report submitted to committee.

Summary: Total expenses- $676.15, total revenue- $448.00. Despite an actual loss of $228.15, we still consider this a success and something to move forward with next year with some adjustments. 
· Camp Liaison Report: Vacant- No report
· Food & Beverage:  Erin S. – Retreat was a success! All the cooking help was much appreciated but would like more volunteers next year. A big “Thank you!” to Lee Kaplan for help in cooking the steaks! About 100 steaks were served on Saturday night. We did run out of water so amounts will be adjusted for next year. Spent about $700 total for food and drinks. 
· Programming:  Regina S. -Absent
· Tickets & Registration; Mark W. – Final report submitted.
Summary: Prepaid- 11 adults, 1 child- $415.00. At the door- 11 adults, 2 children- $440.00. Saturday only- Approximately 30 adults paid $508.00 and 2 adults had free admission. We also received an $80.00 donation for a grand total of $1443.00. There were also a few pre-paid campers that did not show. 
· Activities; Gus D. – Attended by phone- All activities were a great success! We held a cornhole tournament, fishing tournament, arts & crafts, horseback rides and even took people to the beach with our rented bus. The bus turned out great, 15 people were brought to the retreat and we got to use it all day to shuttle people to the beach and back. We definitely would like to do that again next year.
· Arts & Graphics: Jamie E. – Absent

New Business; 
· Still need members and support!!! 
· Revisions to the guidelines have been printed by the executive committee with the correct clean time requirements.

· NEXT EVENT: October 19, 2015, Monday night- Halloween movie, dance and costume party!! $5.00/person includes admission, hot dogs, popcorn and drinks. Prizes for costumes. The Hollywood Theater on Potomac Avenue in Dormont. 

*Next meeting is September 16, 2015, 6:30pm, Gimme Shelter
**Attendance: 
Sonny R. – chairperson

Erin S. – Food & Beverage chair
Jody J. – Merchandise chair
Tanner C. - Volunteer

John S. – Volunteer

Will U. –Volunteer
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